
 

 

Ken Doo's inauguration as Vice-President of the Family Federation USA 
 
Ken Doo 
July 2, 2021 
 

Dear Pastors, Community Leaders, Brothers 

and Sisters, 

 

Thank you for your dedication to support 

Heavenly Parent and True Parents' providence 

in America. 

 

As you may know, Rev. Ken Doo's 

inauguration will take place this Sunday, July 

4, 2021 at IPEC. 

 

Based on True Mother's appointment, the 

HSA-UWC Board has approved the 

appointment of Rev. Ken Doo as Vice-

President of the Family Federation USA. He 

will oversee subregions 4 and 5. As per True 

Mother's recommendation, Rev. Doo has also 

been appointed as Subregional Director of 

Subregion 5, West. 

 

I would like to invite you in person or online 

via zoom. 

 

Doors open at 9:30 am the service starts at 10:00 am. 

 

The address is 6590 Bermuda Road, Las Vegas, NV 89119 

 

Here is the zoom link: 

 

 
 

 

Born September 29, 1964 in Korea. He joined the church and CARP while he was in the collage in 1985, 

and was blessed with 30,000 couples with Song Doo in 1992, and had one son and four daughters. 

 

Bio 

 

2015 ~ : Pastor, Las Vegas 

2013~ 2015: KEA Pastor Las Vegas 

2006~ 2013: Executive Assistant to the World President 

2001~2005: Executive Assistant to the US continental Director 

1999~2001: District 5, Regional Director 

 
Ken Doo / Song Doo 



 

 

1996~1998: Study at UTS 

1992~1996: Served at East Garden 

1990~1992: Full time CARP missionary to Europe 

1988~1990: Evening School manager under PWPA 

~ 1987: Graduated from Wonkwang University, majored in Architecture 

 

Achievement 

 

2006: Received an Honorary Doctorate in Education from Sunmoon University by True Parents 

 

1998: UTS Master of Religion 

 

 
 

 

 


